
2019 Programme: 

Suggestions: 

Betsy: Visit to Professor Martin Woolf’s Agroecology Farm Norfolk – maybe 

join up with Transition Woodbridge, Walga and the Greenprint Forum; 

Betsy:  Something about Forests 

Christine: Gary Batell – spoke at the tree wardens forum – very good speaker – 

covered the history of use of trees and the different types of trees and their 

uses. He is a forester and worked for many years at SCC – recent press release 

award winner; 

Linda: Wild Anglia – Richard Powell OBE (for Environment and Sustainability)-  

Chair of Wild Anglia, Vice Chair of tge Institute of Environmental Managers and 

Assessors.  He is passionate about landscape recreation and climate change 

adaptation.  He drives discussions on doing things differently. 26 years as 

regional director of RSPB.  

Linda: Wildflower Society – talk by Anne and Dennis Kell – Wildflower 

Conservation – local Woodbridge Group – invited to join them on their 

wildflower field trips – forwarded programme. 

Linda:  Water for Wildlife – Suffolk Wildlife Trust – Penny Hemphill/Leonie 

Washington 

Linda:  tried to follow up with Riochard Mabey – Michael Strand 

communicated on my behalf – MS propose that we ask Edward Jackson from 

SOG to consider as a possible annual Derek Moore Lecture – Suffolk Wildlife 

Trust 

Linda:  John Grant Environment Reporter for east Anglian – Linda has emailed a 

request but not likely to agree. 

Linda: Peregrines or Gulls by Steve Piotrowski.  


